From: Anthony

Sent: 13 June 2015 19:48
To: Planning

Subject: 2015/3162/T

Regarding application for tree felling at 11 Regents Park Road.

| support this application. The ash tree has to come down, is too close to the houses and is
anyway not in good shape. The horse chestnut tree blocks out vast amounts of light and it would
be good of it came down too.

Regards

Anthony Parsons

Flat 1,

13 Regents Park Road

Sent from my iPad



